
To whom it may concern

Dear Sir/  Madam

I wish to object to your proposed  plan to place a crematorium in Firs Farm  N13 open space and recently 
created Wetlands!

This is an open space for families and children for recreation including football and tennis in the wetlands and 
surrounding fields.

On the other side of the road is Winchmore School and their sports fields and a cricket/football club.

Winchmore  children use Firs Lane to walk to school and should not be put at risk with the large amount of 
traffic this would bring,and all surrounding roads have traffic speed bumps!

The area already has extra traffic created by Barrowell Green recycling centre!!  Causing traffic congestion in 
this area.

The area is also residential  as well as 2 .large primary  schools and Winchmore Comprehensive School within a 
few hundred yards of Firs Farm .

Extra traffic fumes and the emissions from crematorium would make this a extremely  unhealthy area for 
residents to live and for children to go to school !

Also Enfield have built new tennis courts within 100 metres of proposed site to keep Enfield healthy!

A largely residential area should not be considered appropriate for a crematorium and extra traffic when 
considering the Health and Safety of residents and school children in the area surrounding Firs Lane.

Residents and schools should be considered before a  proposed crematorium.

Thank you in advance  for reconsideration of this proposal.
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